
Honored 
Sky Federal Credit Union recently received the Lifetime 
Achievement Award from the Livingston Area Chamber of 
Commerce. Our President and CEO, Anna DeYoung, accepted the 
award on May 16th during the 2025 Awards Gala. 

What an distinguished honor! 
Thank you to all who voted for Sky FCU!

A Letter from our President & CEO
As I write this article, it is with mixed emotions that I share with 
you all that I will be officially retiring in July 2025. It is time to 
move on after a wonderful 43+ year career, 28 years as your 
President/CEO with Sky Federal Credit Union. I am still a little in 
shock that it has gone by so quickly, but the time has come to 
begin the next chapter of my life.
�
My career began with the credit union in April 1982. At that time, 
we had one branch in Livingston, six to eight employees and a 
closed field of membership within Park County. When I assumed 
the President/CEO role in April of 1997, the growth and expansion 
of our credit union were at the forefront of my vision and the 
Board of Director’s vision for the future. Offering a choice of 
financial services to consumers in our market area was a passion 
of mine. Throughout my career teaching our employees and 
members, along with future members, financial literacy and how 
to better their financial lives were most important.
�
Today, we have four stand-alone branches, in Livingston, 
Bozeman, Belgrade, and Big Timber. In addition, we have 
two in-store retail branches–one in the Bozeman Walmart 
and a second in the Madison Foods Grocery Store in Ennis, 
encompassing twenty-eight counties. The Credit Union was 
chartered in December 1935 and will celebrate 90 years of 
serving our members in December of 2025. A milestone to be 
proud of for sure! 
�
I am looking forward to the personal time I will gain in retirement 
which will allow me to spend time with my husband, grown 
children, and grandchildren. I know that I will miss the work and 
the people that mean so much to me. However, I am confident 
that our credit union’s best years are still yet to come.
�
It is difficult to convey how grateful I am for all the support, 
from the Board of Directors, to my leadership team and staff, 
during my tenure as the President/ CEO of Sky Federal Credit 
Union. Together, we have changed lives for the better and made 
our communities even more vibrant places to work and live.
�
It has been an amazing twenty-eight years! Serving as your 
President/CEO has been a true honor and privilege.�
�
Thank you all and I wish the best to every one of you!
�
Annamarie DeYoung



Belgrade
95 North Weaver Street

Belgrade, MT 59714

Bozeman 
777 East Main Street
Bozeman, MT 59715

Bozeman - Walmart 
1500 North 7th Ave
Bozeman, MT 59715

Livingston
111 North B Street

Livingston, MT 59047

Big Timber
233 McLeod Street

Big Timber, MT 59011

Ennis
4939 US Hwy 287 N

Ennis, MT 59729

Summer Fun Awaits
What is on your summer fun bucket list this year? Camping 
trip or lake weekend? Drive the Beartooth Highway or trip to 
the Oregon coast? Whatever it is have you thought about letting 
your friends at Sky Federal Credit Union help make it a reality? 

Sky FCU is here to support your summer dreams—big or small! 
With current interest rates, this may be a good time to look 
at securing a loan with Sky to alleviate some of the stress of 
summer. Sky offers personal loans, vehicle loans, eco auto loans, 
and recreational vehicle loans to get you where you need to go. 
Learn more at https://www.skyfcu.org/loans/personal-loans.

Saturdays Are for Sky
Just a quick reminder to our membership that two of our Sky 
Federal Credit Union branches are open on Saturdays for your 
convenience. Our Bozeman Walmart branch is open from 10 am to 
4 pm every Saturday and our Ennis Madison Foods branch is open 
from 10 am to 2 pm every Saturday as well. Take advantage of 
these extended hours to get your financial business handled. 

Round It Up! 
We want to help make saving for your future easy, or at least 
easier! That is why we created our RoundUP Savings Program. 
With this program Sky automatically rounds up your debit card 
transactions to the nearest dollar with the goal of helping you 
build a savings account for a strong financial future. 

With RoundUP Savings, Sky takes the difference between the 
purchase price and the nearest dollar and put that amount in 
your savings without you even having to think about saving. 
Enroll in this program to start saving—it is as easy as rounding up!

Holiday Closures
All branches of Sky Federal Credit Union

will be closed on the following holiday: 

Friday, July 4th 
Independence Day

Annual Meeting 
All Sky Federal Credit Union members are invited to attend 
our 89th Annual Member Meeting on Wednesday, July 23! 
This IN PERSON meeting (our first in person annual meeting 
since 2019) will take place at 7 pm in the Livingston Branch Lobby. 
Join us to learn about what we have been up to, enjoy some 
refreshments, and enter our drawings to win!


